Dear Editor,

We are very pleased to see this work accepted for publication. We have revised the
Supplementary file to ensure its title matches that of the main manuscript.

We have also updated the citation style and the list of references.

Finally, we have added a section for “Competing interests.”

We are grateful for your time and look forward to seeing this data paper published soon.

Best regards,
Camille Minaudo, on behalf of all co-authors



